

## 

## Fwd:

1 message

TDC Planning Services <planning.services@thanet.gov.uk>

20 April 2021 at 12:04

To: "Brenda Henderson (Technical Assistant)" <br/> brenda.henderson@thanet.gov.uk>

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Emma Fibbens <emma.fibbens@thanet.gov.uk>

Date: Tue, 20 Apr 2021 at 10:46

Subject: Fwd:

To: TDC Planning Services <planning.services@thanet.gov.uk>

----- Forwarded message -----

From: claire gv

Date: Tue, 20 Apr 2021 at 10.33

Subject:

To: emma.fibbens@thanet.gov.uk <emma.fibbens@thanet.gov.uk>

From: claire gv - Sent: Tuesday, A

To: lee cartier Subject: Farm

Dear Sirs, SUPPORT OF APPLICATIONS to the following four planning applications in the area our householders.

I am writing in relation

st Northdown CT93TS.

1. F/TH/20/026

- 2. F/TH/20/0419
- 3. F/TH/20/0230
- 4. F/TH/20/1418

We give our support to the four applications listed above, we believe that it will be an improvement to the area. Living in East Northdown Lane we have not experienced any difficulties with the existing business park which we feel would be caused by turning it into a residential development and also possibly ruining the appearance of the area.

Yours Sincerely Claire Cartier.

Kind regards

Planning Applications Team Thanet District Council https://www.thanet.gov.uk/

CORONAVIRUS: STAY HOME - STAY SAFE - PROTECT THE NHS

Please stay safe and follow the government's latest guidance on social distancing - thanet.gov.uk/coronavirus.

GET TESTED

Testing is now available for those who don't have symptoms find out more at thanet.gov.uk/testing